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Florida's Warmest Welcome

September 25, 2014

Norman P. Conaway, President
P.C. Controls, Inc.

132 N.E. 30th Street

Wilton Manors, FL 33334

Via Facsimile: (954) 563-0919 and Email: pccontrolsinc@bellsouth.net

Dear Mr. Conaway,

This letter is to confirm the City of Pompano Beach is exercising the contract renewal option
with your company for Repairs and Calibration of Flow Meters and Related Devices issued
pursuant to Bid T-38-12. This renewal will be for one year from September 11, 2014 to
September 11, 2015.

The pricing, terms and conditions of the original bid and contract period remain unchanged for
this renewal period.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Sincerely,

Phe-).

Otis J. #homa
General Services Director

ee: Phil Hyer, Water Treatment Superintendent
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